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Welcome back to school! We hope you're
feeling refreshed, recharged, and ready to
roll for the 2024-2025 school year! On behalf
of the Allendale PTO, we are so happy to
welcome back all our awesome students,
parents, teachers, and staff.

As your board for the second year running,
we're buzzing with excitement and have
some fantastic plans lined up! Get ready for
your favorite family events, service projects,
and fundraisers. 

We have many opportunities for parents to
join in the fun- whether by volunteering,
attending meetings, or participating at our
events. Your support means everything, and
together, we can make this year incredible
for our kids!

Keep an eye out for our monthly newsletters,
and don't forget our general meetings on the
3rd Wednesday of each month.

Looking forward to another fantastic and
fun-filled school year! Feel free to reach out
anytime at allendaleptok8@gmail.com.

Cheers,
Your Allendale PTO Board

OUR MISSION
The Allendale Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is an all-volunteer, parent-run, non-profit
organization that works cooperatively with school administration and educators to provide

opportunities for our students and families to communicate, socialize and build our
community. By encouraging volunteerism and parental involvement, we seek to enhance

the school curriculum, build school and community pride, and celebrate successes and
milestones.

SUPPORT THESUPPORT THE  
PTO HEREPTO HERE

By supporting the PTO, your $30 donation will
help to fund programs and events that class
dues simply can't, like Movie/BINGO Nights,
Birthday Club, International Day, classroom
celebrations, arts & music events, teacher

appreciation and much more! 
With your donation comes complimentary access
to our DIRECTORY SPOT APP that has class lists

and contact info.  

Make sure that your family's info is
correct on Realtime! That is what info
will be displayed in the directory. We'll
let you know when the app is up and

ready for download!

https://www.instagram.com/allendalepto/?hl=en&__coig_restricted=1


*Guest speakers*

Officers from the Allendale
Police Department 

 School Saftey & Security 
cross with care program

PTO MEETING
Wed Sept 25th @ 9:15AM

Hillside Cafeteria

September
Save the Dates

9/11- Hillside Birthday Bees 
9/12- Brookside 6th – 8th BTSN 
9/19- Brookside 4th/5th BTSN

9/25- 1st PTO General Meeting in
person at Hillside Cateria

9/26- Hillside Back to School Night

October
Upcoming events

10/1- Hillside & Brookside Picture
Day

10/2 - Hillside Birthday Bees
10/2 - Walk to School Day
10/3- School Closed - Rosh

Hashanah
10/14 & 10/15 - School Closed

10/16- General PTO Meeting via
Zoom 

10/21-10/24 - Fall Book Fair
10/23 - Book Fair Donuts with

Grownups 
10/24- Book Fair Family Night 
10/25 - Brookside 4th/5th and

 6th/7th Halloween Social
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